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OTTAWA – The Supreme Court of Canada is pleased to announce the launch of its English and 

French Twitter accounts.  Tweets will pertain to the business of the Court and will be posted on 
both accounts simultaneously.   

 
The launch of these Twitter accounts in 2016 coincides with an important milestone in the 
Court’s history: it is the 140th anniversary of the first hearings held by the Supreme Court of 

Canada. 
 

You can follow the Supreme Court of Canada on Twitter in English @SCC_eng and in French 
@CSC_fra.   
 

Chief Justice McLachlin commends the Court’s presence on Twitter: “Communicating on 
Twitter forms part of the Court’s commitment to open and accessible justice.  Sharing 

information about the Court’s work is crucial to its mandate, and Twitter is a useful tool in 
achieving this objective.” 
 

News Releases will continue to be issued to subscribers to our News Release service. 
 
For more information on how to interact with the Supreme Court of Canada on social media, 

please consult the Terms and Conditions section of the website: www.scc-csc.ca. 
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